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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 3/16/92 
The return of winter slowed the northward bound movement of 
birds this past week, although just before the first cold 
front, a COMMON NIGHTHAWK was seen in Marion County. The 
best birds are a BLACK-LEGGED KITTIWAKE in Johnson County 
and the CINNAMON TEAL in Guthrie County. The WHITE-WINGED 
CROSSBILL at Montrose has not been back to the feeder of 
Margaret Bailey now since March 9th. 7 

-cannot-identify 
it-.There..are-features-.of—a—ROSY FINCH” or’ a’ mélanistic 
HOUSE—or--PURPLE-FINGCH.. Lf... you..would..ike..to-help-with=this” 

“Bob” Suttivanfor~-directions..at 

(319)753=0360. 

In the southeast, in Johnson County, a winter adult 
BLACK-LEGGED KITTIWAKE was seen at Lake MacBride near the 
causeway over the south arm, and a RED SHOULDERED HAWK was 
near the prarie area just south of the causeway, both 
sightings on the 15th. Seen on the north arm of Lake 
MacBride on the 13th were HOODED and RED-BREASTED MERGANSERS 
and a HORNED GREBE. The NORTHERN SAW-WHET OWL was still 
present on the 1ith in a cedar tree on the north side of 
Johnson County Road F-20, 0.7 miles west of the Hawkeye 
Wildlife Area headquarters. A PEREGRINE FALCON was a flyover 
north of Iowa City on the 15th. At Cone Marsh in Louisa 
County, 15 duck species were spotted along with four goose 
species, which included 350 SNOWS, 24 WHITE-FRONTED, and at 
least one ROSS’on the 14th. 

In the central, the drake CINNAMON TEAL was still present on 
the 11th at McCord Pond, which is in northern Guthrie County 
about 2 miles southwest of Bayard. Scope the area from the 
south road. There was also a SHRIKE (Sp.) along the south 
road on the 14th. 

In the north-central, two TRUMPETER SWANS had been in 
western Cerro Gordo County for a week on the 12th. They were 
on a pothole just west of county road S-14 about a mile 
south of its intersection with B-43. 

In the south-central on the 15th, 19 duck species, 
including all three MERGANSERS were identified along the 
Red Rock Reservoir from the dam up to the Runnells Wildlife 
Area, and at the Runnells overlook, the HORNED GREBE was 
still there, and an adult FRANKLIN’S GULL was observed. Some 
WHITE PELICANS have moved into the backwaters at Red Rock, 
especially in the Whitebreast Creek and Refuge areas. 

In the northeast, at Pleasant Creek State Park in Linn 
County north of Palo, there were 14 duck species, including 
GREATER SCAUP, HOODED MERGANSER, and RUDDY DUCKS, as well as 
two NORTHERN HARRIERS on the 14th. Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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